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November 2020   

The Council is conducting market research to inform its procurement initiative and strategy, and would 

like to hear from interested parties with a proven track record in delivering public sector procurement 

processes under public sector regulatory regimes, the marketing, structuring and management of 

construction frameworks, commercial models, and call-offs for end-users.  

If you have ‘expressed interest’ via The Chest to view this document, and if you have the demonstrable 

track record described above, please send a message through The Chest to arrange a discussion before 

30th November 2020. Please send your message through The Chest and do not contact any Council 

Officer directly by email. 

Kind regards 

Emma Tweedie 

Senior Category Manager 

Commercial Procurement Unit 

Oldham Council 

 


